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Greetings and Salutations fellow Ponders, 

Another summer has come to an end and soon it will start to 
snow.  For anyone who has not yet winterized their pond, you 
won't want to miss Greg Young's presentation this month on 
pond closing.  Another installment in his pond series. 

  

We're also looking forward to our annual Christmas Party in 
December.  This year it will be held at Danny's South.  Make 
sure to purchase tickets at the November meeting. 

  

Also, don't forget elections will be coming in January.  We 
have several new members and how better to learn about 
ponds and fish than to be an officer or board member.  Start 
thinking about volunteering for one of these positions. 

  

On a personal note, I want to thank everyone for putting up 
with my absence over the past months.  I appreciated all the 
calls and sympathy cards and knowing how many friends we 
made over the years.  I miss John every day, but knowing 
you're out there for me is a huge comfort. 

  

LORRI   

Next Board of Directors Meeting 

Tuesday, November 25th 7:30 pm 

At the home of 

Chris Wilkolaski   6147 Webster Rd.  Orchard Park, NY 14127 

All members are welcome to attend RSVP to 662-9429 



Larry Nau    

585-293-2860 

7443 Buffalo Rd.  Churchville, NY 14428 

www.bergenwatergardens.com 

If you would like to bring refreshments to a meeting, you will be reimbursed for 

expenses for up to $25.00 (receipts must be turned into Nancy) 

General info: 8-9 bottles of pop, some diet 

Any refreshments or snacks of your choice: Cheese & Crackers, veggies, fruit, 

chips, dip, pepperoni, salad, jello, cookies, cake, brownies, etc. 

We do not have use of any kitchen supplies, so you may need to bring serving 

utensils, trays, bowls, baskets, knives, or whatever is needed to serve your type 

of refreshments 

The club will provide: Coffee, hot cups, creamer, sugar, small plates, paper cups, 

plastic silverware, napkins 

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer please contact Barbara We-

ber 688-7924 

Refreshments for 2015 

Jan.:   

Feb.:  Sandy Grefrath & Diane Young 

Mar.:  

Apr.:  Nancy Wojnowski 

May:  

June: Nancy Jackson 

July:  Ann Marshall & Rob Smith 

Aug.:   

Sep.:   

Oct.:   

Nov.:  

Dec.: Christmas Party 
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Sunshine 

 



NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB 

404 Elmwood Ave. 

North Tonawanda, NY 14120 

TO: 

December—Christmas party 

 

NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB 

UP-COMING EVENTS IN WESTERN NEW YORK 

THE NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB MEETS THE SECOND FRIDAY OF THE MONTH @ 7pm 

THE ZION UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST, 15 KOENIG CIRCLE, TONANANDA, NY 14150 

ALSO VISIT US ONLINE AT www.nfkpc.org 

First Class Mail 


